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The Role of TLAC Is:

Consult with Library Director on all 
matters affecting Library operational 
policy.

Make recommendations to City Council 
regarding Library services, facilities, and 
improvements. 

Hear and consider complaints about 
Library policies or materials. 

Committee 
Members

Alan Feinstein

Katherine Kang, Student Representative

Dana Paulino

Ashley Payne

Nicholas Schiller, Vice-Chair

Thea Wood, Chair

Marcus Young 



Provided recommendations on policies: 
Distribution of Free Materials, Self-Reported 
Theft, Makerspace Use, Meeting Room Use, and 
Public Use of Exhibit Space

Provided comments & recommendations: 
pandemic closure and reopening, makerspace 
development and implementation, operating 
hours, intellectual freedom, utilization trends

Consult on Matters Affecting 
Library Operational Policy



Recommendations 
Regarding Library 
Improvements
Strategic Plan Update

• Foster Community Connection

• Nurture Learning & Exploration

• Promote Discovery & Access

• Support Community Inclusion 



3000+ new student card accounts

Constructed Makerspace, introduced 
new programming

$13,500 ARPA grant to connect Latino 
residents to reading and resources

15,000+ take-home activity kits

Highlighted 
Accomplishments



Hear & Consider 
Complaints

• Review comment cards, provide 
feedback



Tualatin 
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Advisory 
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Questions?


